

May 15, 1989

Dr. Martin Garcia Perez Ministerior de Sanidad y Consumo Instituto Nacional de la Salud Hospital Universitario San Carlos Ciudad Universitaria 28040 Madrid, Spain

Dear Dr. Perez:

We have received your letter of April 25, 1989 stating your interest in spending some time in the Department of Radiology, Section of Magnetic Resonance at Mount Sinai Medical Center from April to September, 1990.

We will permit you to spend six months in our Department as an observer only. As an observer, you will sit in with our attending radiologists as they check cases with our Residents and Fellows, and you will have access to our teaching cases, and you will be able to attend teaching conferences which are conducted by our attending radiologists. We understand that you will be supported by your Hospital and the Spanish National Institute of Health (NIH).

Please inform us as soon as possible if this type of informal training that we are offering is what interests you for the specified six months.

Respectively,

Jerome J. Sheldon, M.D.

Chief, Section of Neuroradiology

CT and MRI

JJS/slc